May 15, 2002

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN DATE OF 

PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING

(July 17, 2002)

RE:
The Burlington Northern and Santa Fe Railway Company v. City of Sprague


Docket No. TR-010684

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD AND INTERESTED PERSONS:

On May 8, 2001, Burlington Northern and Santa Fe Railway Company filed with the Commission a Petition for the closure of the “D” Street, at-grade crossing.  

On April 30, 2002, the Commission issued a Notice of Public Comment Hearing of May 29, 2002, for interested persons wishing to testify.  At the request of the City of Sprague and Burlington Northern and Santa Fe Railway Company, the public comment hearing is rescheduled from May 29, 2002 to July 17, 2002.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the public hearing in this matter will be held on Wednesday, July 17, 2002, beginning at 6:30 p.m., at the Sprague Chamber Building, 213 South “C” Street, Sprague, WA. 99032, to receive sworn testimony and exhibits from members of the public concerning the issues in this case.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Secretary

